
Falcon Primary School P&C Association 

 

  

President: Caroline Cassidy 

Treasurer: Simone Weinman 

Secretary: Sam Brown 

Fundraising Coordinators:  Candice Sawyer, Alisha Bailey 

Canteen Supervisor:   Kirra Haast 

Executive: Judy Coate, Mel Graham, Karlee Kingma, Leah Walke 

 

 

 

 

 

The school P&C consists of an active group of parents who work tirelessly to raise funds to support student 

learning initiatives.  Each classroom is represented by a Classroom Parent Representative who is expected 

to attend monthly meetings and to share issues and/or concerns related to their respective classroom. 

Falcon Primary School’s P&C co-ordinate and assist with fundraising events to provide additional 

funds to the school.  Further information is communicated via social media – Falcon P&C 

Community Page. 

 

 

Purpose 

P&C Executive 

 Booklist orders through Ziggies 

 Discos 

 Sand-a-thon 

 Mother’s and Father’s Day Stalls 

 Free Dress Days 

 School Photos 

 Raffles 

 Canteen 

 Sausage Sizzles 

 Coffee Vans 

 School Banking 

 Picture Plates 

 Out sourcing of the Uniform Shop 

 Second Hand Uniform Shop 

 Library Bag Sales 

These include: 

We like to try new ideas that provide families with resources and raise funds for the school. 

By raising funds the P&C can provide the school with assistance as follows: 

1. Laptops (leased) 5. Website Upgrades 

2. Reading Eggs 6. Year Book      

3. Academic Awards 7. Canteen (Tummy Rumble) 

4. Sporting Awards 8. Library Resources 

If you have any ideas or spare time to help us meet this goal please come along to our meeting on 

the second Wednesday of every Term at 1.30pm or leave your details with administration to pass on 

to a P&C representative. 


